Item No. B.1

July 13, 2023

Zoning Administrator Hearing
Case Number: 22-0003-MOD

To Whom It May Concern at the City of Goleta, Public Comment No. 1

| live at 7467 San Blanco Drive in Goleta, and my name is Brigitte Shrode. | have received the
notices regarding the planned addition for my neighbor’s house across the street (Alec Missel at
30 San Jano Drive).

After taking a look at all the information and speaking with Alec and his wife Stacey, I'm quite
comfortable with the planned addition. A few things in particular:

e | like that this isn’t a 2nd story planned addition

e | like that the addition is not an ADU

e | like that Alec and his wife Stacey are following the proper permitting processes

There’s a fence in between my property and where the addition will be, so the addition will be
mostly out of my view anyways. Feel free to contact me with any questions - 805 968 5715.

Sincerely,
Brigitte Shrode



